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May 15, 2020

To Whom It May Concern,

This letter is to inform you that [INSERT YOUR NAME HERE] participated in a music education training webinar on May 15, 2020 for 60 minutes (1:00 – 2:00pm ET). We discussed preparing and planning for your music program’s future, especially given the uncertainty surrounding the COVID-19 pandemic.

Please feel free to email me if you have any questions.


Sincerely,

Scott Lang
Scott Lang Leadership / Be Part of the Music
scott@scottlang.net
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